Laura Schwall

T YIE o o L i R A S SO S S A i A s b ik
From: Laura Schwall
Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:49 AM
To: Murphy, Bridget Simmons (SEC); Tassinari, Michelle (SEC); Rosenberry, William (SEC);
Emmons, Kelly (SEC)
Cc: Lynn Shaker; Odete Lacourse
Subject: Re: Polling Location Change - Rehoboth MA

~

Thank you Bridget ~ you made my day. | feel it is a perfect location for our voters. Please stay well and Happy Holidays.
Laura

Laura L. Schwall, CMC/CMMC
Rehoboth Town Clerk

From: Murphy, Bridget Simmons (SEC) <bridget.simmons.murphy2 @state.ma.us>

Sent: Wednesday, December 8, 2021 7:03:03 AM

To: Laura Schwall <Ischwall@rehobothma.gov>; Tassinari, Michelle (SEC) <michelle.tassinari@state.ma.us>; Rosenberry,
William (SEC) <william.rosenberry@state.ma.us>; Emmons, Kelly (SEC) <kelly.emmons@state.ma.us>

Cc: Lynn Shaker <Ishaker@rehobothma.gov>; Odete Lacourse <OLacourse@rehobothma.gov>

Subject: RE: Polling Location Change - Rehoboth MA

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Laura.
Thank you for compiling such detailed information regarding this proposed polling location.

The documentation you provided reviewed a number of issues (site access, parking, entrance, and building interior) at
the Francis Farm Community Center — Museum Building proposed as a consolidated polling place. After a thorough
review of these documents, it appears the location is fully compliant with the regulations governing accessibility of
polling places.

Thank you for all of your hard work ensuring the proposed polling place in Rehoboth is accessible for all voters.

Happy Holidays and please stay well!
-Bridget

Bridget Simmons Murphy

Project Manager

Elections Division

Office of the Secretary of the Commonwealth of Massachusetts William Francis Galvin
bridget. murphy@sec.state.ma.us



